ENSWORTH

News | Upcoming Events | Tips for Your Student

Find us on Facebook

Did you know our school now has a Facebook page? It's true! "Like" the page and you'll see photos of students, news updates and much more. www.facebook.com/ EnsworthElementary

Upcoming Events

- Oct. 31: Halloween
- Nov. 2: Early dismissal at 2:00PM
- Nov. 4: Fall Festival from 6:00PM-8:00PM in the Gym Costumes allowed.

Looking Ahead

Nov. 11: Veterans Day, No School

Nov. 21-25: Thanksgiving break, No School

Dec. 19-Jan.2: Winter Break, No School



Readers are Leaders

This year Ensworth is challenging all of our students to read 1000 pages! Lincoln, from Mrs. Phillips 4th grade classroom, is the first to complete this challenge. Since school started, he has been keeping track of the pages read each evening at home! His picture will be added to our brand new "Reader's are Leaders Wall of Fame".

Congratulations Lincoln!





Reading at Home

Greetings Parents!

As you participate in Parent Teacher Conferences, one of the things that will surely come up is reading at home.

We ask that all students read at home nightly. It is one of the most important things that you as a parent can do to support your child's education.

Reading to your child, reading with your child, sitting next to your child as he/she reads, it is all great. Modeling the life long habit of reading by reading yourself is also an excellent way to support your child.

I like to sit next to my kids as they do their homework and read a book. That way I am available if they need help, and they see my reading.

Reading before bedtime is also a great way to end the day.

Thank you for all you do!

Dana Pedersen, Principal

Planning for Halloween

Halloween falls on a Monday this year. We will be allowing students to wear costumes to school. We encourage you to have fun with this process and be creative about student costume choices. Students may not wear any masks, blood, weapons, or shoes that are not safe for PE and the playground. We are also asking that students not dress as clowns this year. Our School Board policy suggests that costumes not interrupt the learning environment for all students. Core content will still be taught on this day, and some classrooms may be doing other special activities.



Ensworth Elementary 2